
 

Week at a Glance 

nov. 11-22, 2024 
 
 
 

Monday Nov. 11 Tuesday Nov. 12 Wednesday Nov. 13 Thursday Nov. 14 Friday Nov. 15 
 

School Closed 

Remembrance Day 

 

 

• Curling 

- Div. 9&12 

• Salad Bar 

 

• Gr. 5 Volleyball  

            @  Arden 

- 2:30-4:00 

 

• PAC Hot Lunch 

- Pita Pit 

 

 

 

 

Monday Nov. 18 Tuesday Nov. 19 Wednesday Nov. 20 Thursday Nov. 21 Friday Nov. 22 
 

PAC Meeting 

6:30 - MPR 

 

• Curling 

- Div. 9&12 
 

• Bonanza 

• Salad Bar 

 

• Gr. 5 Volleyball  

            @  Courtenay El 

- 2:30-4:00 

 

Book Fair 8-9am; 2:30-3:00 

 

 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

Non-Instructional Day 

 

 

 

Book Fair 9am-2:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair 8-9am; 2:30-3:00 

 

Looking ahead: 

 

Nov. 11 – Remembrance Day – No School 

Nov. 20 – Gr. 5 Volleyball @ Courtenay El. 

Nov. 20-22 – Scholastic Book Fair in Library 

Nov. 21 – Parent/Teacher Meetings – No School 

Nov. 23 – PAC Winter Craft Fair 

Nov. 27 – Gr. 5 Volleyball @ Arden 

 

 



Hello everyone, 

 

A huge bouquet to Ms. Cameron for organzing our Remembrance Day assembly today. Also, a special thank you to retired 

Master Corporal Wade Wick for his thougthful words and to Ms. Helen Haney for representing the legion.  Between the grade 

3’s singing and the 4/5’s reading ‘In Flanders Fields’, it was a very respectful and successful ceremony. 

 

Parent/Teacher Meetings – November 21st – No School - You will be, or already have, received a schedule from your teacher 

about a parent /teacher get together.  This may look different from teacher to teacher.  Please let us know if you have any 

questions. 

 

Parking lot 

I try not too ‘pester’ too much about the parking lot, however, we had a few close calls out there this week, so here it goes.   

1. Please remember that we have one ‘IN’ lane and two ‘OUT’ lanes.  I have seen some close calls with people coming 

down the wrong lane. 

2. Please do not park in the Drop Off zone.  We really rely on that lane flowing smoothly. 

3. Finally, related to number 2, please don’t stop in the laneways as people have had some trouble getting out of their 

spots. 

 

We have had our last Wheelie Wednesday for 2024.  A huge thank you to Ms. Honeysett, Ms. Goff and all other volunteers 

that helped us out this year.  Thanks to everyone for your patience with the parking. Our community feels strongly about this 

activity and we thank you for your understanding. 

 

I have attached the November monthly newsletter from our Youth and Family Program Worker (YFPW) Ms. Stacy Jacobson 

with lots of good info. 

 

I have also cut and paste a bunch of information that the District has asked me to share with you into a Word document and 

attached it here.  I just didn’t want it all in my WAAG      However, it talks about three important dates including the 

Montessori Open House, The StrongStart Program as well as an upcoming presentation on ADHD being held at Mark Isfeld 

Highschool. 

 

Alright…on with the weekend.  Hope you have a great one.  See you all on Tuesday. 



 

Andrew 

 

Please feel free to email us with any questions or comments at: andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca and 
teresal.cameron@sd71.bc.ca 

Andrew Ferneyhough – Principal 

and 

Teresa Cameron – Vice-Principal 
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